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Dear Friends & Partners; 

 Greetings  to  each  of  you!  We  hope  Thanksgiving  was  a 
blessing  to  you,  your  family,  and  your  church!  We  were 

fortunate to be able to spend time with most of our family here 
in the great state of Tennessee! Go Vols!

As  you  may  recall,  our  insurance  requires  that  we  have  annual 
physicals, and Sandra must have yearly cancer screenings with specific 

types of health care providers. Because of the nature of medical services in 
Bolivia, we take care of these requirements in the US with our own Doctors. 
To date, we are pleased to report that all has gone well with our physicals, 
screenings, and the tests that have been completed thus far. The biggest 
adjustment is that Jeff will need hearing aids. Upon learning this, Sandra 
said “I’ve been saying he needed them for years”!

Sandra also had to have a major surgical procedure performed which was 
done November 26th. She is doing amazingly well,  but is under some 
pretty strict post surgical restrictions. Though we are not certain of the 
actual length of time it will take for her to recover, we expect that she will 
be  limited  for  a  while  and  unable  to  do  many  of  the  things  she  is 
accustomed to doing. She is a “doer”, so please pray for her as she takes it 
easy  and  heals.  We’ve  also  learned  that  she  will  need  an  additional 
procedure  to  reach  the  desired  outcome  of  this  surgery.  Rather  than 
waiting a year to get this done, we will attempt to have it completed before 
returning to Bolivia. 

What is very comforting to us is that the work in Tarija, Bolivia is moving 
forward  during  our  absence!  In  recent  weeks,  there  have  been people 
saved,  baptized,  and the church has  added new members.  Our 
friends, Pastor David Fuertes, and his wife, Rhina, are doing a 
tremendous job. Please pray for them as they help the church 
move forward. 

Thank-you for being part of our lives and work. We love you 
and will  keep you updated on our  continuing 
progress! Please look us up on Facebook. Our 
profile  is  BigDaddyMissions.  We  keep  this 
page updated with current news and photos. 

Merry Christmas, may the Lord bless you as 
you serve Him! We will  be praying for 
you and ask that your pray for us as we 
celebrate the birth of our Savior!
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Jeff & Sandra Price 
December, 2018

“The  history of missions is the history of answered prayer!”
Samuel Zwermer

Prayer Requests

1. For  Sandra’s  continued 
post surgical recovery. 

2. For  our  Church,  Iglesia 
Bautista  Biblica  La  Luz, 
in Tarija, Bolivia. Please 
pray that it will continue 
to  grow  as  the  people 
mature  in  their  walk 
with the Lord. 

3. For  Pastor  David  and 
Rhina  as  they  lead  the 
Church. 

4. Our partner,  Missionary 
Elias Huaman, is in Peru 
and  is  dealing  with 
health problems. 

5. For Safety for Jeff as he 
travels to report and tell 
people  about  the  work 
being done in Bolivia. 

Jeff & Sandra Price  
Baptist International Outreach  
PO Box 587  
Jefferson City, TN 37760  
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